
Four Tips for Reducing 
Your Staff’s Workload

Legal Disclaimer: This document provides helpful information and guidance regarding voting in the United States, but the information 
and guidance should not be construed as providing specific legal advice about your right to vote. You should consult with legal counsel 
and/or local and state election offices about specific activities or questions.  

For more information and resources, please visit the National Alliance to End Homelessness’ 
“Every One Votes” toolkit, available at www.EndHomelessness.org/voting

Registering your clients to vote is an essential way to ensure that people with lived experience have a voice in the decisions  
that affect their lives. Voting is a matter of social justice, and a fundamental American right that should and must be available  
to all eligible citizens, regardless of their housing status.

However, with provider staffs stretched thinner than ever, it is essential that providers leverage every resource in their 
communities to make these rights a reality. 

1. Leverage Your Network
Enlist interns, volunteer groups, board members, corporate donors, or pro bono partners 
to help you gather resources and local voter information.

2. Partner with the Pros 
Contact the organizations in your area that specialize in conducting voter registration 
drives, and ask if you can work with them to register your clients. 

3. Call the Board of Elections 
Your county Board of Elections may be able to send a representative to your organization 
to help register clients. Discuss the possibility of using your organization as a polling site 
to help centralize your efforts.

4. Call Your Neighboring Providers 
Make sure that other providers in your region know about this effort, so that they can 
share resources with their clients and encourage their clients to participate.

www.endhomelessness.org/voting

